
 

SAPC e-Note: INTERN AND TUTOR CPD FEEDBACK WORKSHOP   
  

Dear Pharmacist Intern/Tutor, 
 
SAPC e-Note: INTERN AND TUTOR CPD FEEDBACK WORKSHOP  
 
The Office of the Registrar will conduct an additional CPD feedback workshop in September 2022. The 
purpose of the workshop is to highlight the common errors Pharmacist Interns make when submitting CPD 
entries and to guide interns on how to improve the quality of their entries. The workshop is also intended 
to improve Pharmacist Interns’ eligibility to sit for the October pre-registration examination. 
 
The workshop is scheduled as follows: 
 

DATE  TIME PROVINCE  VENUE 
01 September 2022 
(Thursday) 

18H00 – 20H00 All Provinces 
 

Virtual 
 

 
 
Please note the following important points: 

1. Interns and tutors are requested to book for the workshops online (www.sapc.za.org). Bookings will 
open on Thursday, 25 August 2022 and will close on Wednesday 31 August 2022; 

2. Workshops will be conducted via Microsoft Teams and streamed on the SAPC Facebook and 
YouTube channels. Links to attend the workshop will be sent to interns and tutors on the day of the 
workshop; and 

3. Interns and tutors should log in at least ten (10) minutes before the workshop commences. 

  
Please feel free to contact the Office of the Registrar at interns@sapc.za.org should you require 
assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
VM TLALA 
Registrar/CEO 
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